
OBG MEN’S BILLIARDS CLUB 
 

MINUTES 
Wednesday, April 11, 2012 

Silver Lake Recreation Center 

 

 

TO:  Tom Fetherling, President 

FROM:  Walter D. Ennes, Jr., Vice President 

SUBJECT: OPEN OFFICERS MEETING 

 

Tom Fetherling, President, called the meeting to order at 8:32 am.   

 

Copies of minutes will be submitted to Officers in attendance: 

 

Tom Fetherling, President 

Walter D. Ennes, Jr., Vice President 

Gene Steif, 2nd Vice President 

Ted Soper, 2nd Vice President 

Bill Turchek, Treasurer 

 

Discussion on Party: 

To be held May 9, 2012.  Beer and wine will be taken care of by Skip MacDonald.  

Hot dogs and hamburgers with chips, coleslaw, etc., will be provided.  Gift for 

Anthony Barcelona will be a cue stick engraved with his name and 100th birthday.  

Lowell Wilson will be asked to present the gift.  Also, special recognition awards will 

be given to Lowell Wilson for transporting Anthony Barcelona to and from league 

play along with Don Sell for transporting Vic Fabianch. 

 

Discussion on Draft: 

A great deal of discussion was held concerning players concerns of rating changes.  

It was decided to change the ratings of players to A’s and B’s, no C’s or D’s.  Ted 

Soper suggested this be tried for a 12-week trial period.   

 

Walter Ennes suggested that evaluations no longer be given due to the A and B 

changes.   

 

Also discussed was to relax the coaching rule; it was decided to leave it as is. 

 

Other rule changes were discussed and it was decided that the club is governed by 

BCA rules and that is what we will go by. 

 

Open Discussion: 

Tom Fetherling advised that approval for the bulletin board was given as well as a 

clock made by Tom Bjiers to go back up on the wall. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm. 

 

Respectively submitted by 

 

 

 

Walter D. Ennes, Jr. 

Vice President  

For Fred Kells-Murphy, Secretary 


